
 

OFFICE OF THE 

NASSAU COUNTY CLERK 
 

***SCAR NOTICE*** 
 

Please be advised SCAR (Small Claims Assessment 

Review) filings will not be accepted at this time.  In 

accordance with the New York State Chief Judge’s and 

Governor’s orders, these types of cases will be delayed 

until further notice.  This is not a decision made by the 

County Clerk.  Filers will have an opportunity at a later 

date to present SCAR petitions when the courts resume 

full operations.  The information given to you from the 

Assessment Review Commission was incorrect.   

 

Please monitor our website at  

https://www.nassaucountyny.gov/458/County-Clerk  

for updates. 
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